
November 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Now we are half way through November, we are looking forward to an exciting few weeks 

ahead, culminating in our Christmas activities! 

 

Friday 18 November is Children in Need Day and children are invited to wear something 

with spots on, or to wear pyjamas or ‘onesies’.  We will have ‘spotty’ activities taking place 

too!  Any donations on the day will be given to this cause – thank you. 

 

We are holding an Open Morning on Monday 28 November with tours at 10am and 11am.  

If you have not yet had a tour and would like one, please book by ringing the Office on 

01865 242900 or email office@grandpontnurseryschool.co.uk 

 

Our Christmas Bazaar is being held on Tuesday 6 December 3.30 – 4.45.  We would be 

thrilled if you could help us by manning a stall for part of the Bazaar, by donating good 

quality toys or children’s clothes for our ‘nearly new’ stalls, or by baking cakes!  We are 

gratefully accepting donations from Monday 21 November, and cakes on the day.  Please 

speak with your child’s key worker if you are able to help in any way – thank you! 

 

Grandpont’s children’s Christmas Dinner is on Thursday 15 December.   

 

The children’s Christmas Party will take place on the morning of Monday 19 December.  

 

Nursery and Daycare Christmas Singing, to which you are warmly invited, is on Tuesday 

20 December at 11.30. 

 

Christmas Holiday Dates: 

 Nursery finishes at 1.30pm on Tuesday 20 December (After School Club is still running). 

The Nursery re-opens on Wednesday 4 January. 

 Daycare finishes on Friday 23 December and re-opens on Wednesday 4 January.  

 

Facebook - we have recently re-activated our Facebook account, do please log-in via our 

website if you do not already have an account. 

 

Paper copies of recent minutes of Governing Body meetings are available in the Daycare 

and Nursery entrance areas, and are also available electronically on our website. 

 

Government information about keeping your child healthy during winter can be found at:  

5 ways to protect your under 5s this winter - UK Health Security Agency (blog.gov.uk) 

 

With best wishes, 

Grace, Cat, Claire and the Nursery and Daycare Teams 
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